

## Clinton Traffic Committee

## Notice of Public Meeting

There will be a meeting of the *Traffic Committee* to be held on **Wednesday**, **October 14, 2015 at 9:00 A.M.** in the Chamber Room of the Clinton Town Hall to discuss the following items:

- Speed Control on Colonial Drive
- Speed Control on Branch Street
- Elimination of Parking on Chestnut Street (Union Street to Church Street)
- Traffic Congestion on Acre from Water Street Construction Detours
- Handicapped Parking Space at Faith Bible Baptist Church
- Handicapped Parking Space at Probation Training Center
- Additional Lighting at Parking Area on Pleasant Street
- Crosswalk on Allen Street in Front of Veterans of Foreign Wars
- Wayfarer Signage for Woodlawn Cemetery

If anyone needs additional information prior to this meeting, please contact Town Administrator Michael J. Ward by calling (978) 365-4120.

## Traffic Committee Members

Paul F. Lowe, Chairman
James J. LeBlanc – Board of Selectmen
Mark R. Laverdure, Police Chief
John McLaughlin, Fire Chief
Christopher J. McGown – Superintendent of Public Works

RECEIVED

OCT 0.9 2015

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK